CITY OF

Albuquerque
November 7, 1996

Martin J. Chavez, Mayor

Jeff Mortensen

Jeff Mortensen & AssocC.
6010-B Midway Park Blvd. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

RE: ACADEMY PROFESSIONAL (E19-D16é). ENGINEER’S CERTIFICATION FOR
CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY. ENGINEER’S CERTIFICATION DATED
NOVEMBER 5, 1996.

Dear Mr. Mortensen:

Based on the information provided on your November 6, 1996

submittal, the above referenced project is approved for Certificate
of Occupancy.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to cdntact me at

T68=3622.
1//} f!;’ﬁé/
n Manwill

Engineering Assoc./Hyd.

C: Andrew Garcia

Good for You. Albuquerque!




CITY OF

Albuquerque

July 18, 1996

Martin J. Chavez, Mayor

Jetf Mortensen

Jetf Mortensen & Associates
6010-B Midway Park Blvd. NE
Albucuerque, NM 87109

RE: REVISED DRAINAGE PLAN FOR ACADEMY PROFESSIONAL (E19-D16)
REVISION DATED 6/18/96.

Dear Mr. Mortensen:

Based on the information provided on your June 18, 1996 resubmittal, the above referenced site
1s approved for Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

Also, prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, Engineer Certification per the D.P.M. checklist
will be required.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2667.

Sincerely,

Ewnv f oty

Bernie J. Montoya, CE
Engineering Associate

BJM/dl

C: Andrew Garcia
File

Good for You, Albuquerqgque!




CITY OF

Albuquerque

May 23, 1996

Martin J. Chavez, Mayor

Jeff Mortensen

Jett Mortensen & Associates
6010-B Midway Park Blvd. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

RE: REVISED DRAINAGE PLAN FOR ACADEMY PROFESSIONAL (E19-D16)
REVISION DATED 5/16/96.

Dear Mr. Mortensen:

Based on the information provided on your May 16, 1996 resubmittal, the above referenced site
1s approved for Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

Also, prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, Engineer Certification per the D.P.M. checklist
will be required.

[f I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2667.

Sincerely,
Bernie J. %o‘ntoya, gE
Engineering Associate
BIM/dIl
C: Andrew Garcia
CEile—,

Good for You. Albuquerque!




